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Follow us

Dear FNU Family,
I would like to begin this week by 
reflecting on the success of last week’s 
2025 Fiji National University Conference 
on Resetting TVET & Higher Education. 
The discussions focused on ‘The National 
Development Plan, and TVET Offerings at 
FNU, Some Directions into the Future’ and 
‘Training for Future Development, and 
the Vualiku Programme. The conference 
raised many insightful ideas and important 
issues for shaping the future of education 
at FNU. It was a successful event, and 
I thank everyone who contributed to 
making it happen.

I also want to take this opportunity to 
thank all the staff and faculty who have 
been part of the FNU Roadshow. The first 
week was a success, reaching students 
in various locations across Viti Levu 
and Vanua Levu. I truly appreciate the 
dedication shown by everyone involved. 
We have made a positive impact, and I 
look forward to continuing this effort in 
the coming weeks. 

To all our new students who have enrolled 
with FNU, welcome! This is the beginning 
of an exciting journey for you, and we are 
honoured to help guide you along the 
way. We look forward to supporting you 
in achieving your goals. 

As we move into another week of the 
roadshow, let us continue to share 
information and help guide future 
students towards their educational goals. 
Your work is making a real difference, and 
I look forward to another week of success.

To all our staff, I wish you a productive and 
successful week ahead. Your hard work is 
what makes FNU thrive, and I am proud 
of all that we are achieving together.

Thank you once again, and let’s continue 
the great work in the week ahead!


